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Notice of Motion –  Canadian Content Procurement Update – 
by Commissioner Jennifer McKelvie, seconded by 
Commissioner Brad Bradford  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 14, 2022, adopted the following: 

1. That TTC staff report back: 
 
a. on the progress of Canadian content procurement including how often Canadian 

Content is reviewed; and 
 

b. how they are ensuring TTC's transit vehicle suppliers meet their Canadian 
content contract obligations. 


